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From: @cotswoldcanals.org>
Sent: 15 April 2022 21:01
To: _WEB_Canals Strategy
Subject: Correction

Categories: Canal Strategy 2022 response

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

The report states Phase 1A of the Stroudwater/Thames & Severn canal is complete to Brimscombe Port – not true as 
Brimscombe Port has yet to be developed and Phase 1A canal restoration does not currently extend to Brimscombe 
Port. 
It is a key requirement to extend Phase 1A to be navigable into Brimscombe Port – are SDC going to enable this? 
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